Student Success Newsletter

St. Philip's College, 1801 Martin Luther King Dr., San Antonio, TX 78203 & St. Philip's College - Southwest Campus, 800 Quintana Rd., San Antonio, TX 78211

Upcoming Dates & Events

- March 1st: SPC's 125th Celebration & Phil the Tiger's Birthday!
- March 3rd: Scholarship Golf Tournament
- March 6th: Interfaith Dialogue; 11am; Turbon Student Center
- March 8th: Bowling for a Cause; 11am; Tiger Lanes
- March 13th-19th: Spring Break (all administrative offices closed)
- March 27th-30th: Commit to Complete Week
- March 30th: Tutoring & Technology Center Open House; 10am-4pm
- For full list of SP23 semester dates and deadlines CLICK HERE
- For full list of campus events CLICK HERE

March 2023 Hours of Operation

Mon, Tue, Thu Wed Fri Sat 03/04/23

8:00 AM - 6:00 PM 8:00 AM - 7:00 PM 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM 9:00 AM - 1:00 PM

Happy 125th Anniversary, SPC!



We are celebrating our 125th
Anniversary starting on March 1,
2023, with a 12-month lineup of
events and observances in honor
of this historic occasion. CLICK
HERE to stay updated on the
festivities and to explore the
history of SPC!

Black History Month Appreciation!

Thank you to everyone who helped coordinate events and guest speakers during Black History Month! Your efforts are greatly appreciated.



Dr. Adena Williams Loston with Elizabeth Eckford, member of the Little Rock 9



Message from our Vice President:

Greetings SPC Tigers,

"To plant a garden is to believe in tomorrow" – Audrey Hepburn

Happy 125th Anniversary!! Greetings from your Vice President of Student Success!

March 2023 at SPC represents a time to remember our amazing history, celebrate our present, and invest in our future. March 1st kicks off our full year of wonderful historical and cultural events to celebrate our 125th anniversary.

We have also reached the midpoint of the semester, so take the time to see how far you have come and enjoy your Spring Break (we all deserve it). When you return from Spring Break, join us to close out the month with a new SPC March Madness event and volunteer in the 27th Annual Cesar E. Chavez March for Justice.

As always, please reach out to me if I can be of service to you at: wwells8@alamo.edu.

In service, Wesley B. Wells Vice President for Student Success St. Philip's College



Join SPC in the César E. Chávez March for Justice!

Saturday, March 25th | 8:30 AM (CST) | Turbon Student Center

Shuttle provided from Turbon Student Center to intersection of Guadalupe & Brazos Street. Free t-shirts for participating! **CLICK HERE** for full details and to signup.



HACU National Internship Program Deadlines Approaching!

Since 1992, the Hispanic Association of Colleges and Universities (HACU) has offered one of the best internship programs in the country! Their National Internship Program has paid positions available for all majors, so we encourage everyone to apply. Please CLICK HERE for full details regarding their internship program and see below for some initial tips and resources to get started:

- Summer 2023 Application Deadline: March 31, 2023
- Fall 2023 Application Timeline: March 1 June 30, 2023
- Resume Assistance: Grow with Google Career Readiness Program
- Application Assistance: alamo.edu/spc/crels

Getting Registration Ready & Welcoming New Tigers!

In March, we begin preparing current students for summer and fall 2023 registration, while also starting New Student Orientation for incoming Tigers. Below are some tips for registration and resources to help guide incoming new students to Tiger Nation!

- <u>CLICK HERE</u> for information regarding New Student Orientation.
- Refer incoming students to Student Onboarding to complete enrollment steps.
- Current students schedule with Academic Advising in Navigate.
- Appointments with "Experiential Learning" in Navigate are *not* for registration assistance.
- Incoming students are not assigned a Certified Advisor until the census date of their initial semester and will be served during drop-in hours listed on <u>Academic Advising's</u> <u>webpage</u>.
- Use GPS in ACES to review your current degree plan and check for registration holds.
- Connect with Dawn Lopez at <u>klopez228@alamo.edu</u> to volunteer during upcoming <u>Enroll-A-Palooza</u> events. Great way to inform incoming students of your department!



Resources and Events to Help Complete This Semester



- The Library does so much more than checkout books! <u>CLICK</u>
 <u>HERE</u> to review all their resources and to chat with a
 Librarian.
- Commit to Complete is March 27th-30th and intended to equip you with tools to finish strong this semester! <u>CLICK HERE</u> for info on how to participate (webpage is being updated).
- **Tutoring Centers** provide support across many subjects. **CLICK HERE** to review all tutoring resources.

Helpful Links & Campus Resources



Click the Tiger or visit SLC 102 for your **All Access Pass** to SPC, which explains all the different departments and services available to students as well as their contact info and location on campus!

Grab & Go MLK - SLC, 102 Food Pantry SWC - ITC, D-143 San Antonio Food Bank Case Assistance Services offered in SLC 101. Reach out to (210)486-2824 or sjones@safoodbank.org for schedule of services.

Phil's Den (Clothes Closet) MLK - SLC, 110



Complete a financial wellness checkup and search through hand-picked scholarships to help pay for college! Contact erehome@alamo.edu or visit SLC 102 for more details.